
This is OAG response to Public Information Act request for 

documentation of the meeting Mayor Virdell mentioned in 

the video. OAG says there are no documents and thus the 

meeting on dredging was not legally documented 

according to the requirements of the Open Meetings Act.

Therefore, the meeting was illegal and secret.

This confirms that the remainder of the complaint is under 

investigation by the OAG Criminal Prosecutions Division.
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